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SUPPORT HOSPICE PALLIATIVE 
CARE IN YOUR COMMUNITY! April 12th, 2019 

Brockton Municipal Council 
c/o Municipality of Brockton 
Walkerton, Ontario N0G 2V0 

Dear Members of Council: 

I am writing to you as Chairperson of the Golf Event, "Golf Fore Hospice". As all of you are aware, the 
Hospice will be built in South Bruce-Grey. The golf event will be Tuesday, June 18th and will use the 
same format as our Longest Day of Golf which completed 25 years in June 2018. 

For many years Brockton Council supported the Longest Day of Golf as a tremendous community 
activity, naming it as a Community Festival. Our committee respectfully requests Council to proclaim 

Tuesday, June 18th
, 2019 as: ol~~IZ)agfe~Cfou(i)./~. 

Having Council's public support for the Golf Fore Hospice is greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your positive consideration of this request. 

Yours truly, 




